
MEMO# 12211

July 11, 2000

OCTOBER 2001 MEETING DATE
[12211] July 11, 2000 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 41-00 RE: OCTOBER 2001 MEETING
DATE Previously we notified you that the Board of Governors would meet on October 3,
2001. However due to a scheduling conflict with the joint World Bank and IMF meetings we
must reschedule our meeting. The Board will meet on Friday, October 5, 2001. Please
amend your calendars accordingly. Matthew P. Fink President
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